Church of Virgin Mary & St. Athanasius

“Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come:
The old has gone, the new is here!”
2 Corinthians 5:17

Dear beloved congregation,

Happy New Year to you and your family, and to all your loved ones! May the Peace of
God and the Joy of the birth of Christ illuminate your heart fill your life and homes with
love, joy, and peace throughout the New Year.

Faith makes all things possible. Hope makes all things happen. Love makes all things lovely.

As you know, this project has been a dream for all of us
for many years and we are getting very close to starting
the construction process in the near future. The project will
house a new church named after Father Pishoy Kamel,
contemplation and worship areas for youngster, youth,
seniors and families as well as our Dioceses
" headquarters. Fr. Pishoy Kamel has a long history with our
——— church as in 1974, he was the one who inspired and
encouraged the few people then living in Mississauga to start and register our Church.

We are now working on the final administrative item with the City of Mississauga and the
Region of Peel. This relates to the development charges that the City and Region charge
for new developments. We are having active negotiations with City officials to resolve this
final hurdle to commence construction on our project. Upon completion of this phase, we
will be able to tender for start of construction.

As we get close to starting the project, we need your prayers and continued support to
make our dream a reality. You truly have always been a big blessing to the Church over
the years and we know you will continue to care for your home. You can contribute
directly through a cheque to The Church of the Virgin Mary or online at cccnet.ca. You
may also choose to donate by E-transfer from your bank:

¢ Recipient Name: VMSA and Recipient email: cheerfulgiver@cccnet.ca. It should NOT ask
you for a security question. Enter your full name and address in the comments section for
a donation receipt.

We wish you a blessed Feast of the Nativity and a Happy New Year in 2023. May God
bestow all His blessings for you and your loved ones.

With all of our love and appreciation,
The Church

Note: for 2022 tax receipts, cheques must be dated on or before December 31, 2022
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